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To the state of Oregon: 

 

I am against the idea of in-person voting. The current mailing system has been a 

success and I see no reason to end it. I am a 68 year-old disabled vet with mobility 

issues. I would have a very hard time trying to vote in person. Mail-in voting makes it 

possible to carry out my civic duty of voting.  

 

Sincerely,  

Cynthia Hilderbrand  


